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Circular No. 10 of the Year 2025 

Regarding the Launch of " Insight Platform" 

 

Your Excellencies,  

Esteemed Undersecretaries of Ministries, and Directors General, 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) extends its sincere regards and best 

wishes for your continued success and prosperity. 

In line with the Authority’s ongoing efforts to advance the government services ecosystem, and pursuant 

to the government work methodology launched by the esteemed Cabinet - which seeks to realize the 

vision of “We the UAE 2031” through the initiation and implementation of transformative projects that 

strengthen the nation’s global leadership and competitiveness - the Federal Authority for Government 

Human Resources is pleased to announce the launch of the “Insight Platform”. 

This platform is a comprehensive digital system designed for analyzing and forecasting human resources 

data within the Federal Government. It provides real-time insights and detailed analytical reports for 

decision-makers, utilizing advanced technologies to ensure seamless and efficient access to data. 

As part of the Authority’s commitment to familiarize the concerned officials in your esteemed entity with 

the platform’s features and its instant analytical tools - aimed at enhancing strategies for managing human 

capital across the Federal Government - coordination will be made with your Human Resources 

representatives to schedule training workshops in the period ahead. 

The Authority affirms its full readiness to provide all necessary support and assistance to your esteemed 

entity, with the objective of strengthening the efficiency and effectiveness of the Federal Government’s 

human resources system. 

We greatly value your kind cooperation, and extend our highest respect and appreciation. 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

For more information, please instruct those concerned to contact: 

Mr. Omar Al Balooshi (Senior Executive, Corporate Performance Management) 

Tel: 042319118, Email: OAlBalooshi@fahr.gov.ae  
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